
PACIFIC CAUCUS

4
Priority Goals

We commit to being strong advocates for
Pacific peoples and their health needs.
This includes promotion policies and
initiatives that address the specific
concerns of our community.

We will support the development of
our members through offering
opportunities to upskill and seek
further education, thereby contributing
to the strengthening of our Pacific
workforce.

It is with great enthusiasm that I present my first annual report
for the Pacific Caucus for the year 2023. This year our primary
focus was on refreshing and revitalising the caucus to better
serve the needs of our Pacific communities.
A part of this revitalisation was the development of 4 priority
areas for the caucus. To also help achieve this goal, efforts were
made to reconnect with Pacific members and to expand our
network. An expression of interest was disseminated, aiming to
spread the word. We are feeling rather encouraged by the
interest and conversations we are garnering in this space. This is
a promising start towards building a more robust and engaged
caucus for our Pacific community. 

Advocacy for
Pacific Peoples

Capacity Building

Creating a Supportive
Network

Empowering
Young Leaders

We seek to establish a divserse
network of Pacific public health
workers, offering peer mentorship,
guidance, and a platform for mutual
support within the sector

We seek to actively work towards
the development and
empowerment of our young people,
nurturing them to become future
leaders in the Pacific health sector. 

The Pacific caucus is on an exciting trajectory towards achieving its objectives. While the
journey has just begun, the commitment and passion of our members are evident, and

we look forward to the positive impact we will collectively make this coming year. If you
want to join us on your mission please don’t hesitate to get in touch using the following

details; Andrea Meni - Pacific Caucus Chair
andreameni326@gmail.com.


